Dear Parents,

As per the directions from the Office of the Directorate of Education, our school shall remain closed for next two days i.e. on 14th and 15th July 2023 on account of the rising waters in the river Yamuna. 

However, ONLINE CLASSES  from Nursery to XII will be conducted on 14th and 15th July 2023 to ensure smooth functioning of the students learning process. Online classes will be conducted via Google Meet/Zoom from 8:30 am to 1:40 pm. A detailed timetable will be shared by the class teacher.     

Students are required to be in school uniform during online classes, maintain decorum and adhere to the class timings.

Please ensure that your child attends the online classes and actively participates in the learning process. 

Seema Agarwal
Principal
